
WE DEMAND
A FAIR CONTRACT 

FOR ALL

Scan to tell Pierce County 
Executive Bruce Dammeier:
Bargain fairly with the union!

We are workers who serve Pierce County. We maintain parks and public 
facilities, and we work in every field from accounting to helping veterans. 
Pierce County leadership is denying us a fair contract.

Record inflation means that each paycheck we receive is worth less. 
Rather than offer cost of living adjustments that keep up with skyrocketing 
prices, the County is letting inflation eat up our livelihoods.
 
The County is proposing wage freezes for many county workers, using  an 
outdated study, which cost the taxpayers a quarter million dollars, to say 
that we don’t deserve wage increases.  The County’s wage freeze target 
positions predominantly occupied by women and people of color.

We need your help!


